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From: Sarah Crosson
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:30:26 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


It's very discouraging, as I wait for any protections at all to come to my end of Kansas City
that would make my neighborhood safe to walk and bicycle in, to see that there are short-
sighted people ready to waste taxpayer money and undo important updates that have finally
been made to our city's infrastructure. 


Other towns and cities are making way for green transportation, and, even if one lacks the
insight on their own to see how making way for microtransportation and more space for safe
walking make our city better for the people who actually live in it, they have access to the
information about how those other cities have changed for the better. We need safe spaces for
bikes and people.


Regards, 
Sarah Crosson 
610 W 86th St
Kansas City, MO 64114
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